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 Title:  The  Minister  of  State  in  the  Prime  Minister's  Office  made  a  statement  regarding  status  of  implementation  of
 recommendations  contained  in  160th  report  of  Standing  Committee  on  Science  and  Technology,  Environment  and  Forests  on
 Demands  for  Grants  (2006-07)  pertaining  to  Department  of  Atomic  Energy.

 THE  MINISTER  OF  STATE  IN  THE  PRIME  MINISTER'S  OFFICE  (SHRI  PRITHVIRAJ  CHAVAN):  Sir,  in  June  2006,  the

 Department  had  received  the  160th  Report  containing  recommendations  of  the  Department-related  Parliamentary  Standing
 Committee  on  Science  and  Technology,  Environment  and  Forests  (Rajya  Sabha)  on  Demands  for  Grants  (2006-2007)  of  the

 Department  of  Atomic  Energy  (DAE).  Action  Taken  Report  on  the  recommendations  of  the  Committee  was  submitted  by  DAE

 on  81  August,  2006  to  Rajya  Sabha  Secretariat.  Thereafter,  in  September,  2005,  Rajya  Sabha  Secretariat  had  called  for

 some  additional  information  in  respect  of  some  of  the  points/issues.  These  additional  details  were  furnished  to  the  Rajya

 Sabha  Secretariat  on  14th  September,  2006.
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